
 
 
 
 
TO:  Mayor Robinson and City Council 
 
FROM:  Jeffrey L. McCormick, Chief of Police 
 
SUBJECT:  Reserve Program 
 
DATE:  November 13, 2013 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Officer Jill Ekstrom, our Reserve Coordinator has advised following person has passed 
the selection process.  At this time I am submitting the following persons to be added to 
the Reserve Program roster.  

Jacob Naatz 
 
This will bring our reserve roster to a total of 4 members.  The program is at a very low 
level and Officer Ekstrom is actively trying to increase the number of members, as the 
reserves provide a valuable support role to the police department and service to our 
community. 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Approve the additional person be added to the Reserve Program. 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Motion and Approval the above listed person to be added to the Reserve Program. 


